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Spring 2024 Newsletter
It has been lovely to see all the
children and staff back in school
after the half term break.
Thank you to everyone who
attended parents evening. It was
lovely to welcome parents and
carers into school and to share with
you your child’s progress.



A community working in harmony to achieve our God – given potential.

Our school target is 97%

Our school attendance up until
01/03/24 is 92.87%
Punctuality
Are you aware that work in the
classrooms starts at 8.45am?
During this first period of the
morning, classroom staff do lots of
skills practice and revision work
with the children to help
consolidate and retain previous
learning. Is your child missing out?
Please support your child’s
education by ensuring they are in
class by 8.45am each morning.
Thank you.

Please note that there are a couple of
date changes.

Thursday 7th March
World Book Day

Friday 15th March
Red Nose Day

Wednesday 20th March
Easter Service- 2.15pm
Easington Church.

Friday 22nd March
Easter crafts afternoon/

Celebration Worship Assembly
1.30pm

Friday 22nd March
School closes for Easter

Monday 8th April
School re-opens

Friday 12th April
School closed for Staff training


